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BECKLEY — The City of Beckley is introducing a new, optional program available to city 
homeowners that provides low-cost, worry-free warranty protection for gas lines through 
the National League of Cities Service Line Warranty Program and administered by Service 
Line Warranties of America — SWLA.

Mayor Emmett Pugh explained this program is a con-

“That is simply a continuation of a program the city 

started out with a sewer line replacement program, 
then one for water lines, and now there is a warranty 

He said many citizens may be unaware that they are 
responsible for the maintenance and repair of their bur-
ied, outside gas lines; and should the line break or leak, repairs can be very costly.

unexpected and often large expenses involved with a gas line break, Pugh said.

“For someone who lives in an older home, like me — my house was built in 1960 — the 
optional program makes a lot of sense because for just over $4 a month, the program pro-

-

mail, to expect one in the near future.

Beckley is introducing an optional 
program available to city  
homeowners.



The cost for citizens who choose to purchase the Warranty Program is $4.25 per month 
-

nician will be on-site within 24 hours, Pugh said.

“This is a nationally endorsed program by the National League of Cities and is also en-
-

-

Brad Carmichael, vice president of business development for SLWA, said he was excited 
to continue working with the city and believes residents will be appreciative of the amenities 

oldest and largest organization devoted to strengthening and promoting cities as centers of 
opportunity, leadership and governance.

After a decade in business, SLWA has an A+ rating with the Better Business Bureau.

For more information call 1-866-922-9006 or visit www.slwofa.com.
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